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CLARENCE F. LEA 
tsT DIST. CALIFORNIA 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford, 
Luther Ford & Company, 
Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

Dear Mr. ForO.: 
I 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON 

_april 17, 1934 

I have received and thank you for- your letter of April the 
10th. 

As Chairman of the Subcommittee having in charge the bill to 
regulate sales in interstate commerce, I can assure you your suggestion 
will have consideration in connection with this measure before it is 
reported. 

yours, 

s 



<tongrc.s.s of tbt Wniteb ~tate.S 
1'1ouse of l\epre~entatibe~ 

FREE 

., 
' 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford , 

Luther Ford & Company, 

Minneapolis , Minnesota . 




